
POST SCRIPT TO ORLANDO MEETING 
 

 
The merged proposal was posted to the 802.20 website on April 11, 2007 along with 

instructions for submitting comments. 

 

The editorial working group is arranging for a telecom to discuss issues, if any, with the 

resulting editorial effort and to discuss the process for tracking changes to the base line. 

 

The 802.20 IMT-Advanced Task Group has been meeting via telecom twice a week on 

Tuesdays and Thursdays.  The Tuesday’s telecom meetings for 802.20 are only for the 

purpose of advising and preparing the Chair for the Thursday telecoms administered by 

802.18 and attended by all of the participating working group chairs and their technical 

advisors.  All of 802.20 were advised of the Tuesday meetings via the 802.20 reflector. 

 

The SASB approved the candidates for Vice-Chair and a mail ballot is in process for the 

EC affirming the 802.20 vote and the SASB approval. 


